
CITY OF SOUTH SAN FRANCISCO 

Certificate of Recognition 

CHRISTINE RAMIREZ 
The City Council of South San Francisco does hereby thank and 

congratulate you on representing the  

City of South San Francisco and Sister City Association as a 
marathon runner in the Senshu International City Marathon in 

Osaka, Japan on February 9, 2025. 
 

 

 
 

Presented on this 26th day of February 2025 by the City Council of South San Francisco. 

 

Eddie Flores, Mayor 

District 5 

 

      Mark Addiego, Vice Mayor 

District 1 

                     James Coleman, Councilmember 

                   District 4 

Mark Nagales, Councilmember 

                            District 2 

        Buenaflor Nicolas, Councilmember 

District 3 


